
CORPORATIONS  ASKED  TO  DROP
DEI POLICIES

Bill Donohue

American culture is going through one of its periodic changes.
One good change is the decision of corporations to drop their
DEI policies. They are divisive and ineffective. Worse, they
create  a  hostile  environment  for  some  workers,  including
Christians.

The Catholic League staff has acquired the email addresses of
the top officials in 552 companies listed by the Human Rights
Campaign in its 2023-2024 “Corporate Equality Index” report;
all have DEI policies. We are asking them to follow the lead
of some prominent corporations and abandon these policies.

Beginning  January  20,  major  changes  will  be  made  in  the
political arena. That is not enough: We need to make changes
in the business community and in the culture as well.

To read the letter, click here.

To read the list of companies, click here.
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